

Qatar Amir receives written message from Iranian President



Published on June 18, 2025

Document Date: Wed, Oct 08 2025 03:58:17 am

Category: ,English,Middle East - ,Snippets

Show on website: Click Here

Doha, June 18 (QNA) – HH the Amir Sheikh Tamim bin Hamad Al-Thani received a written message from HE President of the Islamic Republic of Iran Dr. Masoud Pezeshkian pertaining to bilateral ties and the means to enhance them.

The message was received by HE Minister of State for Foreign Affairs Sultan bin Saad Al Muraikhi during a meeting with HE Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the State of Qatar Ali

Salehabadi